
NORTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
 

TO: Governing Board 

 

THROUGH:  Brett Cyphers, Executive Director 

  Guy Gowens, Chief of Staff 

 Lennie Zeiler, Director, Division of Asset Management 

 

FROM: Tyler L. Macmillan, Chief, Bureau of Land Management Operations 

 

DATE: June 7, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Supplement – Governing Board Item 7, Page 20 

 Consideration of Invitation to Bid 17B-013; Econfina Creek 2017 Q3 Sand Pine 

Timber Sale 

 

 

Recommendation: 
 

Staff recommends the Governing Board approve the bids submitted in response to Invitation to 

Bid 17B-013, and authorize the Executive Director to enter into an agreement for this timber sale 

with the high bidder, Cedar Creek Timber Company, Inc. at the bid price of $11.55 per ton. 
 

Background 
 

On May 9, 2017, the District posted Invitation to Bid No. 17B-013 for the Econfina Creek 2017 

Q3 Sand Pine Timber Sale. Background information for this bid can be found on page 20 of the 

June 8, 2017, board folder. 

  

On June 7, 2017, at 2:30 p.m. EDT, the District opened three sealed bids for the purchase of the 

sand pine pulpwood. The bids received are listed below. 

 

 Per Ton Bid Amount 

Company Sand Pine Pulpwood 

DeerPoint Timber Products, Inc. $ 9.18 

Canal Wood, LLC $ 10.90 

Cedar Creek Timber Company, 

Inc. 
$ 11.55 

  

 

Cedar Creek Timber Company, Inc. submitted the highest per-ton bid.  At this price, the sale is 

anticipated to generate approximately $344,628.90. 


